
	

Young Conservatives Conference  
Saturday 13th July 2019, 9:45am – 5:00pm 
The Village Hotel – Farnborough, Hampshire 
 
 
Book your ticket online at: 
www.aldershotconservatives.com/conference 
 
 
Join us at our Regional Conference on Saturday 13th July 2019 - organised specifically for and by Young 
Conservatives - for a day of guest speakers, panel discussions, training sessions and networking opportunities 
with fellow activists and members from across the South of England. 
 
Programme 
Registration will start at approximately 9:45am, and the day will conclude around 5pm. The final Conference 
Programme will be released nearer the time and will include: 
 

• guest speakers – hear from high-profile members of the Party, including Vice-Chair for Youth Nigel 
Huddleston MP and local MP Leo Docherty - with more to be announced; 

• panel discussions – debate the issues affecting young people and how we may better engage 
younger people within our Party, with panellists from parliament, local government, the Voluntary 
Party, and within the Young Conservatives; 

• training sessions – develop your skills through a variety of workshops, including campaigning, 
membership (recruitment and engagement), and use of digital, and find out more about how you could 
become a local Councillor; 

 
Venue 
The event will be held at The Village Hotel (Pinehurst Road, Farnborough GU14 7BF) - a contemporary hotel 
on the border of Hampshire, Surrey and Berkshire, with great access to the whole of the Home Counties.  
 
Tickets 
Tickets are available online at a subsidised rate of £20.00 per person, and include: 
 

• entry to the Conference's full programme of events; 
• a generous two course buffet networking lunch; 
• unlimited refreshments including a range of teas and coffees, soft drinks, juices and mineral water; 
• a selection of snacks mid-morning and mid-afternoon, and fresh fruit throughout the day; 
• complimentary car parking onsite; 
• complimentary use of the hotel's leisure facilities, including gym, spa and pool (with prior 

arrangement); 
 
This Conference has been organised specifically for Young Conservatives, by Young Conservatives, and will 
be a great chance to meet and network with members of our Party from across the region. 
 
If you have any questions about the event, or need to get in touch with the organisers, please email 
young@aldershotconservatives.com. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Aldershot and North Hampshire 
Young Conservatives 
 


